
From:  Johana Beeharry  
To: "smartmeters@oeb.gov.on.ca" <smartmeters@oeb.gov.on.ca> 
Date:  15/11/2004 9:44:50 pm 
Subject:  smart meters 
 
Hi.  I have been reading about the implementation of the smart meters.  I 
understand this is a new inititive but I would like to volunteer to 
particiapte in the prorgramme if you are looking for volunteers.  I want to 
cut my energy use and conserve as much as I can.  i plan to take the one tonne 
challenge as well.  Please let me know more about the programme in terms of 
instalation of the meters. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention, 
Johana Beeharry 


